
NOTICE OF INTENT TO REVISE 
THE CONSOLIDATED FEE SCHEDULE 

Click below to review proposed changes to the Consolidated Fee Schedule (CFS) for the 
City of Sedona. This Schedule contains new or proposed fee increases in some 
categories. Please note that only the categories where changes have been proposed are 
included on this Schedule. Comments from the public concerning these proposed fees 
and increases are welcomed. Following a 60-day comment period, the proposed fees and 
increases will be presented to the City Council for formal adoption on Tuesday, November 
28, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. at Sedona City Hall, 102 Roadrunner Dr., Sedona, AZ.  

View proposed changes to the Consolidated Fee Schedule. 

/s/ JoAnne Cook, September 26, 2023  
JoAnne Cook, CMC, City Clerk 

http://www.sedonaaz.gov/home/showdocument?id=50061&t=638313270414721498

